
____________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450 
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk    office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 24th January 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Last week I informed you of the SIAMS Inspection that we had on Wednesday 15th January; please find 

attached a copy of the report. We are very proud of our school’s ethos and our family feel (we try our very 

best to make all of you feel valued members of our school community) and I feel that this has been 

reflected in the report.  

 

As you can see from the report, our ‘Nurturing hearts; Inspiring minds’ vision was seen to be embedded. 

This year, at the advice of the Salisbury Diocesan team, we have added the religious underpinning “Let 

your light shine” to the vision. In essence we are saying that by nurturing hearts and inspiring minds, we 

encourage all pupils to shine in everything they do. 

 

Finally, as a reminder, we have Sports for Champions coming into school on Thursday 6th February. Pupils 

will be taking part in a sponsored fitness circuit and will also have an inspirational and motivational 

presentation from an international athlete. Money raised will go towards a new slide for the bank in the 

school grounds. Every penny raised will help a little! We would appreciate it if you could return your 

sponsorship forms and money raised by Monday 3rd February. 

 

Nigel Roberts 

Headteacher 

 

 
LOST UNIFORM 
One of our pupils has lost their uniform. It was lost after Football Club on Wednesday and was in a green 
Budgens’ bag.  
 
SATURDAY LIVE @5 
The next Saturday Live @ 5 is happening at 5pm, here at school, on Saturday 8th February, do go along and 
give it a go! 
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